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Three years ago we were forced to replace our homes AC unit. At the time we were told there was
legislation pending that would make repairing our 20 yr old system unservicable going forward so
we opted to replace the entire hvac system which cost $7,000. Now I'm reading more legislation is
coming on large systems, dealers, etc and feeling like the system we just bought is obsolete. I'm all
for protecting our environment and understand the urgency to push these changes, but I don't see
any protections for the average taxpayers citizens who are trying to help the environment too and
can't keep up with the pace at which these rules are changing. I'd like to see some proof that the
expenses of these changes are truly benefitting the environment and not just another guess like the
elimination of R134, now/soon R22...when do we stop and breath and quit trying to fix everything
at lightening speed? Removing of the dams has not returned the Salmon and the expenses have
been ridiculous.


